
 

 

 

Murrumburrah Public School 

27 August 2018 Term 3 Week 6 

Dear families,  

It is a pleasure to share with you the fantastic results from our 
recent paper based survey. Thank you to all the families who 
returned the survey to the front office. Over 50% of families 
returned the survey which gives us useful information for 
planning for the future. Overwhelmingly people felt very 
positive about the school, the opportunities offered and 
appreciative of the teachers and staff.  

Your comments have given some directions for improvement, 
particularly in relation to communication. The school 
executive team and the teachers will be proactive in their 
response to your suggestions.  

The graph on the bottom right hand corner represents data 
collected from year 1 to year 6 students at school last week 
using the CUPS survey.  

This data will also be used as evidence of the school’s 
performance in our upcoming External Validation on Tuesday 
11 September. As mentioned in a previous newsletter this 
term, an External Validation is a process where evidence is 
presented to a panel that validate the evidence presented, 
using the School Excellence Framework as a guide.  

As promised, students who handed their survey in went into 
the draw to win a $5 canteen voucher.  

 

Congratulations to Toby Johnson from KC  
for winning the voucher.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

 

EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Year 5 Assembly All welcome 
Friday 31 August  

12.30pm in the hall 
Free  

Pop up workshop for 
parents 

“Keeping safe online” 
All welcome 

Friday 31 August after 
assembly 

Free  

School Band to  
Bunyip Preschool 

Participating 
students 

Wednesday 29 August  
10.30am 

Free   

Father’s Day stall All welcome Friday 31 August  
Gifts 

ranging 
from  

$1 to $10 
 

Paddock to Plate K– 6 Monday 10 Sept at MHS Free  

Students can 
take spending 

money to 
purchase food. 

WHAT’S HAPPENING... 

Class Representatives: T3 

Year 6 —Rilee Kneller & Jasmin Morton 

Year 5—Logan Crawford & Jade Schulz 

Year 4—Blair Porter & Katie Paulissen  

Year 3—Evie Giddings & Sybella Lenehan 

Year 2—Imogen Smith & Indiana Tarrant 

Year 1—Halle Brown & Maddison Carter 

KD—Sam Dunstan & Mikayla Howe 

KC—Kirralea Porter & Charlie Power  

Murrumburrah High School presents 

Biannual Paddock to Plate 2018 

 “A Field Day for Kids” 
When: Monday 10 September 

Time: 9am – 3.15pm  

Cost: Nil for attendance, money for recess and lunch or students can bring their own. 

Transport: Bus-about route can be organised to pick up and return students 

Organisation: Teachers from each school accompany their students.  

Buddies will be provided for each class from students at Murrumburrah High School. 

THEME: 50 Things to do before you’re 11 ¾ 
Secondary Students and staff will lead:  

Learning activities based on Science, Technology and Agriculture 

Competitions and games organised for the day 

Sample Paddock to Plate delights 

Learn about Paddock to Plate 

Student booklet / goodie bag provided 

J Young (Organiser Paddock to Plate, HT Science) 



 

 

EmpathyResponsibilityRespect 

Book Week 

“Find your treasure” 
Thank you to families, parents, carers and the staff and students for the enormous effort in getting 

dressed up and joining in the fun of the Book Week Parade. We were thrilled to have had over $3,800 in 

book sales at the fair and we will now receive over $1,100 worth of books for our school. Well done!  



 

 

Empathy Responsibility Respect 

Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Young Mobile Playgroup  
Tuesday 28 August : 1.30—3pm  

In the Murrunyip room at MPS  

What a fabulous Friday our students had with the Book 
Week parade. What amazing costumes and the 
beaming smile that greeted me when I got home from 
work, said it all!  
 
What a great way to encourage reading and a love of 
books by celebrating with a good old dress up!  
 
This Friday the P&C are again running the Father's Day 
stall. Carrie and Alison have done a wonderful job 
organising the gifts. I am looking forward to seeing what 
comes home for Dad! 
 
Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to help 
sell the giftware this year! 

 

Don't forget we are running the show bar and are 

looking for parents and family members who have an 

RSA to assist us man the bar. Please get in touch with 

myself or Nicole Woodhead if you are able to volunteer.

Monday 27 August— Nicki 
Wed 29 August — Sarah Rowan & Nicki 
Friday 31 August — Nicki + VOLUNTEER NEEDED  
Thank you Treen Brooker for baking 
Next weeks baking—Court Jones 
 

—Spaghetti Bolognaise $4.00 

Well done to this weeks home readers! 


